
From: jill valladares   
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 4:18 PM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Meeting on the Land Use Section of the Draft General Plan 
 
Dear City Council Members,  
 
The key issues I am concerned about are as follows: 
 
I am against San Mateo having excessive building height, high density, rapid growth, and congestion. 
Measure Y’s approach to growth,  capped Building heights at 55 feet and density at 50 units per acre. 
The people of San Mateo have spoken in voting to limit building height and density three years ago 
and  twice before that.  
  
This should not be ignored and be accepted. Each and every vote needs to count and be 
implemented.  Please respect our choices and the voters commitment to our beloved San Mateo.   
 
Thank you for your consideration in this very important matter.  
 
Sincerely 
 
Mrs. Jill Valladares 
 
 




